From: L

Sent: 15 April 2023 15:24
To: Planning Planning
Subject: BIKE SHED 2023 / 07 /16 P -118 Torrianc Avenue

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Camden
OBJECTION

Camden has kindly supplied our street with secure bike sheds. These could be used by 118 Torriano Avenue as they
are just opposite.

The key point is that a front garden is just that - A FRONT GARDEN. These rows of houses are designated as being
of Special Historical Interest. If the Council is hoping to stand any chance of preserving these houses and their front
gardens, the Council should refuse this application.

Alan Cox
T orrinao Avenue
London NW5 2SD



